From: Jenny Wilson

Sent: Monday, 10 April 2023 5:41 PM

To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches

Subject: Northern Beaches Council DA2022/0469 1102 barrenjoey Road Palm Beach
Categories: NBLPP

| wish to object strongly to the above DA.

The proposed building is far too large and would totally overwhelm the streetscape, especially the adjacent
heritage-listed Barrenjoey House.

Any development in Palm Beach should aim to enhance a relaxed seaside village atmosphere and this plan would
destroy the ambience of the area.

A large fussy looking solid building built right to the footpath contributes nothing to the enjoyment of the area and
could be considered intimidating.

Jennifer Wilson
50A Sunrise Road, Palm Beach 2108





